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20 August 2018

Mr Doug Martin
Martin Jenkins
PO Box 7551
Wellesley Street
Auckland

By Email (info@martinjenkins.co.nz)

Dear Sir
State Services Commission Inquiry into the Use of External Security Consultants
I refer to your letter dated 23 July 2018.

Counties Manukau Health (CM Health) has conducted a search of its payment system and Funder
Arm contract management system. Search terms included the legal entity names set out in
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Appendix 2 of your letter and included the key words “private investigator”, “security”, “investigate”,
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“private”, “investigation” and “spy”.

The key word search resulted in 51 positive hits within CM Health’s payment system.  After
reviewing the last invoice received from each supplier (where available), conducting an internet
search of each supplier and/or reviewing cost codes applied, it was concluded that these interactions
were likely to fall outside the scope of your request.

| can therefore confirm that the entities listed in Appendix 2 are not listed as suppliers in CM Health's
payment system or Funder Arm contract management system.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further information.

Yours sincerely

Dr Gloria Johnson
acting Chief Executive
CM Health
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